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Arrival and dismissal times 
 
                                                                                                                             11th September 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been wonderful welcoming our children back, we look forward to welcoming all our children 
back next week. The senior leadership team have spent a lot of time reviewing and refining 
procedures and systems this week, in order to safely welcome our children and parents back to 
school. We thank you for your patience and support during this time. 
 
Please see table below of arrival, dismissal and late times for all year groups. Timings must be 
adhered to in order to maintain social distancing. 
 

Year group Arrival time Late after.. Gate Dismissal 
time 

Late after.. Gate 

ARP 9.00        - Foyer 3.00       - Foyer 

Nursery 8.30 
9.00 
12.30 

 Foyer 11.30 
3.00 
3.30 

11.35 
3.05 
3.35 

Foyer 

Reception - 
Sparrows 

8.45 8.55 Glass door 3.05 3.10 Grey gate 

Reception -
Owls 

8.55 9.05 Glass door 3.05 3.10 Grey gate 

Reception - 
Robins 

9.05 9.15 Glass door 3.10 3.15 Grey gate 

Year 1 8.30 8.45 Grey gate 3.00 3.15 Grey gate 

Year 2 8.30 8.45 Grey gate 3.00 3.15 Grey gate 

Year 3 8.45 9.00 Red gate 3.20 3.30 Red gate 

Year 4 8.45 9.00 Red gate 3.20 3.30 Red gate 

Year 5 8.40 9.00 Red gate 3.20 3.30 Red gate 

Year 6 8.40 9.00 Red gate 3.20 3.30 Red gate 

 
I would like to thank all parents who have been supportive and co-operative, your positive feedback 
and areas to improve have been appreciated and taken into consideration in order to improve 
systems further. However, a small handful of parents have not been following the rules about 
waiting sensibly outside and being considerate towards other parents. Please be respectful towards 
each other and the staff who are trying to ensure that our children are safely dismissed.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
Mrs N. Akhtar (Deputy Headteacher) 


